CP&L

Carolina Power & Light Company

FEB 10 1983
SERIAL: LAP-83-07

Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director

Division of Licensing

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

BRUNSWICK STEAM ELECTRIC PLANT, UNIT NO. 2
DOCKET NOS. 50-325 AND 50-324
LICENSE NOS. DPR-71 AND DPR-62

NUREG-0737 ITEM II.F.i.5
CONTAINMENT WATER LEVEL MONITORING

Dear Mr. Eisenhut:

As discussed with members of your staff, Carolina Power & Light
Company (CP&L) has revised the completion schedule provided in our
April 23, 1982 letter for NUREG-0737 Item II.F.l1.5, Containment Water Level
Monitoring for Brunswick-2. Due to the early shutdown of Brumswick-2 for
snubber inspections and a recirculation ump seal replacement, a spring 1983
outage for Brunswick-2 is being planned to complete several TMI-related
modifications. Accordingly, Item IL.F.1.5 will be completed for Brunswick-2
no later than June 1, 1983.

If you have any questions concerning this revised schedule, pl:ase
contact our staff.

Yours very truly,

Executive Vice President
Power Supply and
Engineering & Constructicn
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ces Mr. D. O. Myers (NRC-BSEP)
Mr. J. P. O'Reilly (NRC-RII)
Mr. D. B. Vassallo (NRC)
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